Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension
of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 088

From:

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Cc:

Subject: Submission to Object to the Extension of Emergency Powers to 30th April 2022
Date: Thursday, 1 July 2021 3:19:43 PM

To the Committee re above subject,

| wish to advise that | am strongly objecting to the Queensland Government proposing to extend
its EMERGENCY POWERS to April 2022.

This is totally wrong and draconian in every way.

We, the people have a right to our freedom of choice, our movements, conducting our
businesses, having our children back at school, and we no longer wish to be dictated to!!

The hypocrisy around the mask wearing and social distancing has been glaring at us over and
over again. One example alone, is the State of Origin match last Sunday where the stadium was
full of spectators, none of whom were practicing “Social Distancing” nor wearing “Face Masks”.
It is abundantly clear that the current actions and information used against the people of
Queensland is unacceptable!

I am fully aware of the threat of COVID 19 and how it can be managed but this email is not
meant to discuss or debate on this platform.

My conviction is to strongly oppose this Bill and | know that | am just one of thousands of other
concerned constituents in doing so. | trust that our voice will be heard and accepted rather than
ignored in the face of such opposition.

It is now time to move on with our lives without the need for such unjust and unfair demands
being constantly thrust upon the greater population of this state of Queensland.

Kind Regards

Colin Ivory

Regards

Colin Ivory

PRD HOMES (Brisbane) PTY LTD
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